
THE MIDLOTHIAN COUNCIL (U80 
GLADHOUSE) 

TEMPORARY CLEARWAY (RESTRICTION 
ON STOPPING) ORDER 2022 

 
TTRO/R 5.4.166 

 
The Midlothian Council hereby give notice 
under section 14(1) (b) and 14(2) of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as 
amended, that a restriction on stopping on 
the carriageway and verge on the U80 
Gladhouse from the junction at C42 
Upperside to Tweeddaleburn Road for a 
distance of 2486m or thereby will be in 
operation from 11 April 2022 until 2 October 
2022.  The restriction will only have effect in 
relation to such part or parts of the length 
of road as is indicated by the appropriate 
traffic signs. The Order is required to 
prevent parking to enable access for all 
vehicles especially emergency services 
and for road safety reasons. 

Kevin Anderson 
Executive Director, Place 

 

 


